
 

 
 
23 May 2023 
 
 
Hello 
  
The School of Visual Arts at New College Bradford are pleased to invite you to our Final 
Year Exhibition.   
  
It will be a celebration of the fantastic work our A Level Fine Art, Graphic Communication, 
Photography and Textiles students have created.  
  
Date: Thursday 22nd June 23  
Time: 4pm-7pm  
Location: 4th Floor, New College Bradford, Nelson Street, Bradford BD5 ODX  
 
Please invite or share this with anyone who you feel maybe interested.   
  
All the best and I hope you have a fantastic summer. 
 
Ruth  
Head of School Visual Arts 
 

 


